Dear Church by the Sea Families,
Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year. Each year the
Parent's Club collects dues to support our school and its
wonderful teachers. The Parent's Club is largely
successful due to our parent's generosity. We are
blessed to have so many wonderful parents and we
thank you!



Sincerely,
Jacqueline Barnett
Parents Club President
Parent's Name:
Child's Name(s):
Child's Name (s):
*In addition to the mandatory dues we have added optional items for your convenience.
Mandatory Class Dues \$115 per child Our Mandatory class dues go towards teacher gifts.  — Teacher Birthdays, Teacher Appreciation Week, and End of Year Gifts
The dues also go towards special events, committee supplies, and yearbooks.
Optional Add Ons
Yearbook Ad
*Please support our school yearbook by advertising your business or by purchasing of tribute page for your child.
Name:
Childs Class:
\$ 100 for full page
\$ 50 for half page
\$ 25 for quarter page
Total:

<sup>\*</sup>Please make checks payable to: Church by the Sea Parent's Club